Brandon M. Scott Richard Worley
Mayor Police Commissioner

September 24, 2024

Honorable President and City Council
Room 400, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

RE: City Council Bill #23-0192R
Approval for the Exchange of a Class B-D-7 License
to a Class A-7 License for Use at 1000 W. Lombard St., 21223

The Baltimore Police Department has reviewed Council Bill 23-0192R, for the purpose of providing the
required approval under Md. Code Ann., Alc. Bev. § 12-902.1(d)(1) to allow the license holder holding a valid
Class B-D-7 Beer, Wine, and Liquor License issued for use at 1000 W Lombard Street, Baltimore, Maryland
21223 to apply to the Board of Liquor License Commissioners for Baltimore City to exchange their Class
B-D-7 Beer, Wine, and Liquor License for a Class A-7 Beer, Wine, and Liquor License.

The Baltimore Police Department has no objection. Thank you for allowing us to weigh in on this legislation.

Sincerely,
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Erin Murphy, Esq.
Director of Government Affairs

cc: Natwana Austin, Executive Secretary of the Baltimore City Council

Nina Themelis, Director of Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Andrew Smullian, BPD Deputy Chief of Staff

c/o 242 West 29" Street e Baltimore, Maryland 21211-2908



